
Nursery Newsletter:14th March 2024.
I can’t believe we’re over half-way through the term already! This week, we have 

read the story ‘Bunnies on a Bus’ by Phillip Ardagh. We have created our own 

red London buses using red tissue paper and other collage materials in the 

creative area, we have create our own vehicles by following the lines and had a 

go at making our own buses using playdough. As part of our Maths learning this 

week, we have been learning how to create our own ABC Patterns. Can you 

explain to your Grown Up what an ABC Pattern is? Can you show them using a 

clap and a jump and a tap? As part of our story, we have really enjoyed acting 

out the different parts of the stories. The bunnies were really cheeky and getting 

up to lots of mischief, we pretended to be the bunnies.

Nursery Phonics:

Can you play snap with your 
Grown Up?

Song of the Week:

Scan here to 
listen to a bedtime 

story! 

Link to the Story:

https://tinyurl.co

m/38vvntmd

Some activities you could try at home with your 
child this week:

• Practice putting on your coat.
• Read a book in a funny place for example under 

a table.
• Count as you walk down and up the stairs.

https://tinyurl.com/4sj3ux2b

https://tinyurl.com

/36ke6bs3
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